
September 

Sun 17th – Reception 

Children – Welcome Service 

at St. John’s Church – 9.30 

am 

Fri 22nd – Deadline for 

Robinwood payments 

Tues 26th – EYFS – New 

parents/carers workshop - 

9.00 am and 2.00 pm 

 

October 

Thurs 5th – Phase 3 Harvest 

Service in St John’s Church  

Wed 11th – Year 6 Coffee 

Morning 

Wed 11th – Individual 

Photograph Day 

Wed 11th – Parents’ Evening 

October Half Term 

(Please note this 

holiday is two weeks) 

Fri 13th – Children finish 

for half term at normal 

finishing times 

Mon 30th – Children return 

after half term at normal 

start times. 

Tues 31st – Deadline for 

High School applications 
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Dates for your Diary 

Diary 

Robinwood 

Residential Trip 
As parent/carers will be 

aware the date for the 

residential trip is slowly 

approaching. The Children 

will be leaving on 

Wednesday 4th October 

and return back to school 

on Friday 6th October 

(AM).  

Please can final 

payments be made by 

no later than Friday 22nd 

September.  If you have 

any concerns regarding 

this trip, please do not 

hesitate in contacting the 

school who will be happy 

to deal with any enquiry. 

Parking 

Can Parent/Carers 

please be aware of 

private parking 

(Sarah Street) and 

that you stay clear 

of driveways. 

We are seeking 

toast volunteers.  If 

you can spare an 

hour on a Tuesday 

or a Thursday, 

please call into the 

School Office.   

Your child should have received a data collection sheet with 

all contact and medical information. Please can you ensure 

that all sections are complete and any amendments made. 

These need to be returned to the school office by Friday 29th 

September at the latest Thank you for your support. 

North West Ambulance Service Health Fair 

Today some of the pupils took part in a Health fair ran by the 

North West Ambulance Service. During the fair the children 

were able to check out the emergency ambulance display, 

participate in CPR demonstrations and challenges, mini health 

checks and gain some health and wellbeing tips. Pupils also had 

the chance to speak to ambulance service staff about what it is 

like to work for the trust. Other emergency service such as the 

Police, Fire and other NHS trusts members also arrived providing 

information on what they do. 

Congratulations to Jacob M who 

as a result of his cricket skills, 

has been selected to form the 

Guard of Honour for the 

England vs West Indie’s cricket 

match on Tuesday 19th 

September. We hope you have a 

fabulous day. 

Seven giant heart 

structures featuring 

bright designs talking 

about physical and 

mental health have taken 

up residence in parks 

across the borough. 

Emily who with us in 

year 6 when her art work 

was selected to be 

printed onto one of these 

hearts. Well done Emily 

we are all very proud of 

your achievement. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

  School Bank 

If your child would  

like to join or pay  

money in, please call 

into school from 

 8:30am on Thursdays. 

 

Be sure to follow us oBe sure to follow us oBe sure to follow us oBe sure to follow us on n n n 

twitter:twitter:twitter:twitter:    

@HindleyGreenCP@HindleyGreenCP@HindleyGreenCP@HindleyGreenCP    

YEAR 6 HIGH SCHOOL 

 APPLICATIONS 

If parent/carers wish to apply for their child to start High School in September 2018, then please 

ensure you apply online. The application round opened on Friday 1st September and will close on 

Tuesday 31st October 2017. Please see the link below www.wigan.gov.uk.  
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WIGAN JUNIOR YOUTH CHOIR 
is recruiting! 

If you or your child enjoys singing, is aged 7-11, come and join us at: HOPE ACADEMY, Ashton Road, 

Newton-le-Willows, WA12 0AQ 

JUST TURN UP ON THURSDAYS (term time) at 4.40 – 5.40 pm NO AUDITION REQUIRED 

For further information: Contact Keith Orrell (Wigan Music Service) 

on 01942 776169 or email keith.orrell@wigan.gov.uk 

AUTUMN TERM 2017 OPPORTUNITIES:  

Sing at “Let’s Sing!” in Robin Park (Nov) / concert in December too! 

Westleigh High School 

6.00pm Start 


